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CITY OF HAMILTON 

 

 
NOTICE OF M O T I O N 

 
 

 Public Works Committee: August 10, 2022 

 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR T. JACKSON……………………………………. 
 
 
Installation and Removal of Speed Cushions as a Traffic Calming Measure on 
Broker Drive (Ward 6) 
 
WHEREAS, residents on Broker Drive in Ward 6 have advocated for additional speed 
cushion locations to address roadway safety concerns as a result of speeding; and 
  
WHEREAS, petitions representing 32 signatures were submitted by residents requesting 
the installation of additional speed cushions as a traffic calming measure. 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
(a) That Transportation and Operations Maintenance staff be authorized and 

directed to install up to two speed cushions as a traffic calming measure on 
Broker Drive between Mountain Brow Boulevard and Upper Kenilworth Avenue 
as part of the 2023 Traffic Calming Program’s spring application; 

 
(b) That Transportation and Operations Maintenance staff be authorized and 

directed to remove one existing speed cushion on Broker Drive in order to 
facilitate adequate spacing of the two new speed cushions between Mountain 
Brow Boulevard and Upper Kenilworth Avenue as part of the 2023 Traffic 
Calming Program’s spring application; 

 
(c) That all costs associated with the installation of two speed cushions and 

removal of one speed cushion on Broker Drive be funded by the Ward 6 
Special Capital Re-Investment Reserve (#108056) at an upset limit, including 
contingency, not to exceed $18,000. 

 
(d) That the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized and directed to execute any 

required agreement(s) and ancillary documents, with such terms and conditions 
in a form satisfactory to the City Solicitor. 


